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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Continuing Contact with Class Teacher during Phased Return 
 
As you know I have had to make some temporary changes to the staffing structure within the school 
whilst we manage a phased return to face-to-face learning for the nursery and P1-3 children, 2 hubs 
for emergency childcare provision, online remote learning for all of our P4-7 who continue to learn at 
home, as well as staff who are shielding and, therefore, cannot come into school.   
 
I am, however, keen that the children affected by these changes still have contact with their own 
class teacher, albeit on a virtual basis.  Miss Marshall will post up a video for her class every 
Monday morning.  This will be available for the children to see when they are in class, but they can 
also watch it at home again, if they wish, on their Google Classroom.  She will also have a special 
Google Meet with her class on a Friday in school so that the children still get the chance to 
communicate with her and share their special news. 
 
Staffing within the school will remain under constant review in line with Scottish Government 
guidance of the return to school for all children and I will keep you notified about any changes.  In 
the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Linda Callender 
Head Teacher 

 


